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Critical Missing Juvenile 
 

The Dallas Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in locating a critical missing juvenile 
and her runaway sister.  On April 15, 2014, at about 4:00 pm, Adriana Castillo and her sister, Ali Abrego 
were last seen near the apartment complex located at 1531 Duncanville Road, Dallas, Texas, 75211.  The 
sisters were seen near the wooded area and have not been seen since.     
 
Adriana Castillo, who is considered a critical missing person, is described as a Latin female 7 years old 
4’00” in height, weighing 50lbs with brown hair and brown eyes.  She was last seen wearing green shorts, 
purple shirt, and black and pink backpack. 
 
Ali Abrego, who is listed as a runaway, is described as a Latin female 11 years old, 4’11” in height and 
weighing 70lbs with brown hair and brown eyes.  She was last seen wearing a pink Hello Kitty shirt, pink 
tights, and white shoes. 
 
 

 
 

If anyone has any information regarding the whereabouts of these two individuals, please call 911 or 
contact the Dallas Police Department’s Missing Persons Unit at 214-671-4268. The critical missing 
person’s report is documented on case number 89700-B. 
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